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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 25, 2005

TO: Honorable Jerry Madden, Chair, House Committee on Corrections 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1916 by Allen, Ray (Relating to the restoration of certain rights to a criminal defendant.), 
As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would establish procedures by which a defendant placed on community supervision could 
seek restoration of certain rights through the courts. The Texas Department of Criminal Justice 
(TDCJ) would be required to adopt rules for classes that would provide citizenship instruction for 
defendants seeking restoration of rights. TDCJ would be required also to establish eligibility criteria, 
requirements, and procedures for certifying an organization or entity to provide the citizenship classes. 
The bill would take effect September 1, 2005.

TDCJ indicates that the administrative responsibilities set out in the bill could be performed using 
existing resources.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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